
CABINET – 24 JANUARY 2023 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 

 

Questions Cabinet Member 

1. COUNCILLOR JOHN HOWSON 

 

 
I welcome the resurfacing/patching of the 

Woodstock Road in North Oxford scheduled for 
March 2023. Does this mean a date has been 
set for plans to be consulted upon for the 

improvements for cyclists and pedestrians that 
were last consulted upon in 2021? 

 

COUNCILLOR ANDREW GANT, CABINET MEMBER FOR HIGHWAY 
MANAGEMENT 

 
 

 


